
Taya Taraba 

From: Meghan Birbeck 

Sent: February 28th, 2024 @ 11:47 AM 

To: Taya Taraba 

Subject: RE: NPCA Response Regarding Minor Variance Application for 239 Firelane 26 

Thank you so much for circulating the NPCA the information regarding the Minor Variance Application for 239 
Firelane 26, the provided information from the applicant and the municipality indicates that an addition is proposed, 
which requires relief of the rear, front, and interior yard setbacks as well is seeking relief for lot coverage. 

The NPCA notes that the proposed addition is within the buffer of the Point Abino Wetland Complex. 

The applicant has provided the attached site plan showing that Erosion and Sediment Control Measure will be used 
during the proposed construction. 

Due to the scoop, nature, location of the addition the NPCA is able to offer support for the proposed addition as the 
area is currently lawn and no vegetation is proposed to be removed. 

An NPCA work permit will be required for the proposed addition and NPCA approval will also be required for any 
future development on the subject property. 

Best, 

Meghan




